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FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

REFCO-Q-BAC

CLEANER - DISINFECTANT - DEODORIZER 

GUARANTEE 

DIDECYL DIMETHYL AMMONIUM CHLORIDE   2.5%

 17911 REGISTRATION NO.

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 DIN No. 514853

 LOT No.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 CAUTION      POISON

REFCO

 NET CONTENTS 4L

 REFCO Industries Limited 
3101 JARROW AVENUE, 
MISSISSAUGA,  ONTARIO 

L4X 2C6

THIS PRODUCT MAY BE USED IN 

FOOD PROCESSING ESTABLISHMENTS

 DESCRIPTION

REFCO-O-BAC is a powerful heavy-duty cleaner-degreaser, safe on
all water washable surfaces and keeps its power in hot or cold,
hard or soft water.

REFCO-O-BAC is a cleaner DISINFECTANT - MICROBICIDE - SANITIZER -
FUNGICIDE - DEODORIZER.  When used as directed, this product will
kill the following microorganisms:  Staphylococcus aureus,
Salmonella choleraesuis, Pseudomonas aeruginosa, Staphylococcus
faecalis, Salmonella typhosa, Eschericha coli, Proteus



mirabillis, Shigella dysenteriae, Trichophyton interdigitale
(athlete's foot).

PRECAUTIONS DANGER: Corrosive to the eyes, may cause skin
irritation.  Avoid eye contact with diluted or undiluted product. 
Avoid contact on skin.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, flush eyes or skin with plenty of
water.  For eyes, call a physician.  Remove and wash contaminated
clothing before re-use.  If swallowed, drink milk, egg white,
gelatin solution, or if these are not available drink large
quantities of water.  Call a physician.  Do not induce vomiting.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression & convulsion may be
needed.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

 DIRECTIONS FOR USE

For light cleaning and sanitizing.......16 mL per litre of water

For normal cleaning and sanitizing......25 mL per litre of water

For heavy duty cleaning and sanitizing..38 mL per litre of water

ALL SURFACES SUBJECT TO FOOD CONTACT MUST 
BE THOROUGHLY RINSED WITH COLD WATER OF 

POTABLE QUALITY

  KEEP FROM FREEZING 

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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